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14th November 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As you may be aware, the Men’s FIFA World Cup begins on Sunday 20th November 2022. England’s 
first group game (against Iran) is being shown live on the BBC on Monday 21st November at 1PM. As 
a school, we have decided to give the children the opportunity to watch this game at school. We feel 
it is an important event in the national sporting calendar and that many of our children would like to 
be able to watch this game. Please note that this is the only England group game which is scheduled 
during school hours.  
 
We are aware that there may be children who have no interest in football. Over the coming days, 
each teacher will be discussing with their classes alternative activities for those children who do not 
wish to watch the game. These activities will run alongside the football game which will be shown in 
each classroom.  
 
We would also like to give the children the opportunity to come in to school on this day dressed in 
national colours, should they wish. Please remember that the children will need to dress 
appropriately and suitably for a November day!  
 
Thank you for your support with this event. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

L. Brett 
 

Miss L Brett 
PE Lead 
 
 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


